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Sacred Heart Church Toy Drive
DECEMBER 14TH 2017 BY DEE LOFLIN

Sacred Heart Church Toy Drive

Dexter, Missouri - The Sacred Heart Church in Dexter is hosting a Toy Drive on
Saturday, December 23rd.  At this time, families will be able to receive new and gently
used toys from 9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. at the church.

Drop-off deadline for donations is December 20, 2017.

Drop off locations for toys are Carrillo's Martial Arts from 3:30 p.m. - 5:30 p.m., Sonic
Drive-In at any time they are open for business, and at Sacred Heart Church by calling
(573) 624-7333 first.

Please help a family make a little boy or girl happy this holiday season.  Merry Christmas!
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